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May 21, 2019 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem OR 97308-1088 

Re: UE 358 P01tland General Electric Company's New Load Direct Access Schedule 

At the UE 358 prehearing conference, PGE confirmed that the company has agreed to a 90 day 
extension of ORS 757. 215 with regard to the suspension period of PGE's New Load Direct Access 
Schedule 689. This will allow a reasonable amount of time for the regulatory process before a 
Commission decision, targeted in the docket schedule for Januaiy 6, 2020. 

This letter confirms PGE's waiver. Please contact me with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Karla Wenzel 
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs 


